
 

NOTICE: Surveying & Geotechnical Work performed in 
Macedon, Wayne County 

 

Please be aware that the NYS Canal Corporation, through its 
consultants will be surveying and performing geotechnical 

investigations in the areas of Ganargua Creek, Pal-Mac Park, 
and the Canal Trail in the Town of Macedon, Wayne County 
beginning the week of  February 26, 2024 through the end 

of March 2024. Consultants include Ravi Engineering & Land 
Surveying, Colliers Engineering and Design, Atlantic Testing 

Laboratories, and M&P. 
 
You may notice crew members wearing hard hats and high-
visibility vests, as well as construction vehicles, traditional 

surveying equipment, and drones in the vicinity.  We will do 
our best to minimize any disruption to neighboring 

businesses and residents. 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS ROUTINE WORK IS NOT A PART 
OF THE EARTHEN EMBANKMENT INTEGRITY PROGRAM.  

 
Please direct any questions to Joell Murney-Karsten from 
the NYS Canal Corporation's Government and Community 

Relations office at (315) 525-9790 or by email at 
Joell.MurneyKarsten@canals.ny.gov. 


